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National Accrediting Agency
for Clinical Laboratory Sciences

March 20™. 2019

Margaret Venable, PhD
President

Dalton State College
650 College Drive
Dalton, GA 30720

Dear President Venable:

Attached is the Program Approval Review Committee (PARC) recommendation to the
NAACLS Board of Directors concerning your Phlebotomy program's Approval as
decided at February 11™, 2019 meeting of PARC.

Provided that the Board of Directors concurs with the PARC recommendation, approval
for your program will continue until April 30", 2022. As a result, your program will
commence the continuing approval process with submission of the Self-Study Report on
September 1%, 2021. We provide this information to assist you in your program's
administrative planning.

This letter does not represent a formal approval award by NAACLS. NAACLS will notify
you of that award after the next Board of Directors Meeting on April 25" — 26", 2019.

Sincerely,
L ‘5\!._ A J} gﬁf%mm

Brenna D. lidza, BHS, MT(ASCP)SH, PBT(ASCP)
Chair, Program Approval Review Committee

cc: Tyra D. Stalling, BS, MSHS, MT(ASCP)

5600 N. River Road, Suite 720 Rosemont, IL 60018
773.714.8880, 773.714.8886 (fax), info@naacls.org

www.naacls.org



THE FOLLOWING IS THE PARC RECOMMENDATION FOR YOUR PROGRAM AS IT MAY
APPEAR IN THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ OFFICIAL APPROVAL AWARD:

The Phlebotomy Program of Dalton State College in Dalton, Georgia is recommended
for Continuing Approval for four (4) years minus one (1) year for a previous
extension.

*As a result of a non compliant citation on a previous award, this program is not eligible
for a five year award.

Tyra D. Stalling MLS (ASCP), M.S.H.S. is recognized as the Program Director.
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Brenna D. lidza, BHS, MT(ASCP)SH, Dianne M. Cearlock, PhD
PBT(ASCP) Chief Executive Officer, NAACLS
Chair, PARC

February 11", 2019



